
1

Subject: 2951 Kimberley

From: Terry Gruber   
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2024 3:41 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: RE: 2951 Kimberley 

We are fine with granting a variance to divide the property, 2951 Kimberley, into 3 lots. 

Terry Gruber 
Barbara Schutzgruber 
2855 Kimberley Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 


